Editor Lowell Sun 15 Kearney Square Lowell, MA 01852

Dear Editor:

I would like to take this opportunity to commend the <u>Sun</u> on its editorial of this past Sunday and its pledge of "at least \$25,000" to the Lowell Plan II.

As someone who often disagrees with your editorials, I feel pleased to be able to be supportive. Lowell is clearly coming back and a critical ingredient in that remaissance is community faith and enthusiasm.

Your initiative regarding the newspaper museum. Your consistent coverage of Lowell Plan activities. Your support of the litter cleanup campaign. Your role in the Howe building restoration. And now this.

If the Sun is not careful it will be labeled as outrageously progressive.

My congratulations. I feel much better about my subscription.

Sincerely,

PAUL E. TSONGAS United States Senator